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OPERATIONAL TEAM UPDATES
It was fantastic to see all the operational team come together for a team

meeting with our health and safety officer, Adam Jones! These meetings help

provide an excellent forum for health and safety matters to be discussed.

COMMUNITY BENEFITS
As part of our community benefits scheme for our

upcoming site at Maes y Felin In Glan Conwy we

have put up and decorated a Christmas tree for

everyone in the community and the local area. Doesn’t

the tree look fantastic, it was great to bring the festive

cheer to Glan Conwy!

SCHOOL PRESENTATION
We recently spent a day at Denbigh

High School introducing Year Seven

students to the opportunities that are in

the construction industry. 

Our three-person team, Caroline Thomas, Steve

Walker and Adam Jones spent the day speaking to

Year Seven groups, giving them a presentation on

all thing’s construction, a quiz on construction

roles, and answering any questions they had. It

was a huge success and we received great

feedback from the students. Well done team!
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HAPPY
BIRTHDAY

We would like to wish you all a very

merry Christmas and a Happy new

year! Our office and sites will now be

closed until 05th January 2022. We

look forward to welcoming you all back

and for an exciting new year ahead.

Merry Christmas from the

Beacons of Brenig! We have lots

of exciting things for you in the

New Year. Firstly 

Don't forget you get your

Birthday off in 2022!

Alex Williams Andrew Tee

Daniel Doble

Matthew Williams Nigel Jones

Thomas Evans

Congratulations to

Andy Tee on his

recent promotion

to Engineering

Manager!

Congratulations to

Steve Chegwin and

his partner on the

birth of his new

baby daughter!


